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   Portland General Electric                                 Transmission & Reliability Services

Attention All PGE Network Transmission Customers


Posted: 
March 29, 2010 


BPAT will be taking the Keeler to Pearl 500 kV transmission line out of service from April 13 through April 30, 2010 for scheduled maintenance.  The outage of this line significantly reduces the capacity of the South of Allston Flowgate from 3100 MW down to 800 MW.  Previous reductions of this magnitude have led to in-hour curtailments of import schedules being delivered over BPAT non-firm transmission to BPAT.PGE.  PGE Transmission and Reliability Services strongly encourages all network transmission customers to use firm transmission service through BPAT during this period or have alternative methods in place to ensure their ability to serve load.

Please contact Matt Richard at 503-464-7243 if you have any questions or concerns.
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